
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
July 27, 2020 
 
 
Attn: All Proposers: 
 
 
 
Subject: Cancellation of RFP S20068 Transit Oriented Development On-Call Consulting 

Services 
 
In the best interest of the VTA RFP S20068 for Transit Oriented Development On-Call Consulting 
Services is hereby cancelled.  It is VTA’s intent to issue subsequent RFP’s for this project in the 
near future.  
 
VTA is aware of your firm’s participation and appreciates the time and effort made by your firm 
and look forward to your continued interest. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Gina Cole 
Contracts Administrator 
(408) 321-5648 
 

 


